
 

 

2/3/2025 

Subject: Restrictions of Hazardous Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment ("RoHS") and 
Registration Evaluation Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals ("REACH") requirements. 

Attention: Newcut, Customers 

Parts produced at Newcut are produced with the Photo-chemical machining process. This process is 
compliant with the current revision REACH Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) list (223 SVHCs 
as of June 2022). And Compliant to Annex XVII. The design of the part is the responsibility of the 
design organization. The RoHS and REACH compliance of any material, plating or other coating 
required by the design is the responsibility of the design organization. 

Parts produced at Newcut are following RoHS Directive 2011/65/EU on the Restriction of the use of 
Certain Hazardous Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment, including Directive (EU) 
2015/863 amending Annex II to Directive 2011/65/EU. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jon Zubb 
Quality Assurance Manager 


